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Employees of Rose Brooks Center,  
 
On behalf of AFT Local 691, I wanted to take a moment to express our support for your 
eSorts in forming a union at the Rose Brooks Center. Your dedication to ensuring that your 
voice is heard at the table is commendable, and I believe it is fundamental to the American 
labor movement. 
 
It's crucial to recognize that your right to join a union is not just about individual 
empowerment; it's about collective strength. By coming together as a unified force, you 
can advocate for fair wages, better working conditions, and greater job security. Your union 
will provide you with a platform to address concerns, negotiate with management, and 
ultimately shape the future of your workplace. 
 
Collaboration between labor and management, rooted in good faith negotiation, is 
essential for fostering a healthy and productive work environment. By working together, 
both parties can identify common goals and interests, address concerns, and find mutually 
beneficial solutions. When labor and management collaborate eSectively, they can create 
policies and procedures that promote fairness, respect, and equality in the workplace. This 
collaboration not only improves employee morale and satisfaction but also contributes to 
the overall success and sustainability of the organization. 
 
Your courage in taking this step toward unionization is a testament to your commitment to 
creating a positive and equitable work environment. Please know that your eSorts are 
valued and supported. Together, we can build a stronger, more inclusive workplace where 
every voice is heard and respected. 
 
Thank you for your dedication to the Rose Brooks Center, and I look forward to the 
opportunity to collaborate with you in the future. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jason M. Roberts 
President of AFT 691 


